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Greetings! I have been privileged these past two years of
being, State Director, Dee Moore’s traveling companion. We
have traveled thousands of miles through the great state of
Texas. I am happy to see my sisters that have come to this
convention to connect us with each other outside of our own
Tables.

Each Table is unique in how they conduct and enjoy each
other and their individual purposes in their areas. The vast
differences in the landscape and locations make some ways
for conducting business gatherings very different. Supporting
community projects and how funds are raised and managed
for scholarships also make Tables individual. But in the end,
we are all involved in helping women and children. We must
learn to respect each Table and be glad they are willing to
support the Pan American Movement.

We have enjoyed the renewal of friendships, knowledge and
understanding of the Pan American purpose.

Thanks to all who have afforded Dee and I for your gracious
and loving receptions. Our experiences have reinforced our
love and belief in the Pan American Round Table organization
and the future for at least 100 more years. "One for All and
All for One”

With happy and grateful thanks! ann beitel



Please enjoy all we have in Pan American Round Tables and
know what works for some does not work for others. Be kind
and understanding.

On a lighter side of our travels: Dee and I have decided that
we are sisters by a different mother. What was said and
mulled over in the car, stays in the car. My having to feel the
hard decisions that Dee has had to make, especially when she
has had to put on her “big girl panties” were agonizing for
me. We have a bond that will be with us forever.

With much love to all. Ann



